Legistar: 100550

To: Chairperson and Transportation and Safety Committee

From: Frank Kalisik, Civil Engineer

Through: Carl S. Goldsmith, Director of Public Works ('ss 4 9% 4
Date: September 28, 2010

Subject: Glenbard East High School Parking - No Parking Restriction Extension to
Elizabeth Street between Harrison and Harding

The Village has received a request to consider extending the current parking restrictions
on streets surrounding the Glenbard East High School to Elizabeth Street between
Harrison and Harding. The Village has confirmed that as many as ten (10) to fourteen
(14) vehicles are parked on both sides of Elizabeth Street between Harrison and Harding,.
Though sufficient room is available for emergency vehicles to pass between parked
vehicles, Elizabeth Street is a more than average north-south traffic route. Utilization of
less traveled streets in the area would be better suited for parking. Furthermore, the close
proximity of the subject intersections of Elizabeth to Madison School promotes increased
pedestrian traffic in the area. At this time, staff does not have any recommendations.

ce: Keith Giagnorio, Trustee, District 2
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